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Program Updates 
Haircuts from the Heart remains on hiatus due to the stylist being unavailable due to a family 
emergency. The position is posted but has not yielded any viable candidates. 
Tamar’s Center has provided clients information about our new location and many have 
expressed excitement about the area and a desire to continue to receive services in Lower Price 
Hill.  We have also done several outreach events and are beginning to see new clients.  The 
numbers are increasing and if they stay the course, we will need to revisit hiring a Peer Support 
Specialist to augment the case manager’s responsibilities and allow the case manager to 
conduct groups, develop strategies to implement trauma sensitive programming, and provide 
quasi counseling.  We have some building improvements pending and then the facility will be 
finished. 
Tau House- The first group of the summer arrived 6/12/22 and the schedule for the remainder 
of the season is full. 
Community Garden- The garden is coming alive with many plots already producing. 
 
Our annual event, “Bubbles and Brew” is scheduled for September at Centennial Barn.  The 
activities will include food, drink, music and an auction.  A Development Committee headed by 
Grace Marie has started meeting and planning. 
Please see Development report attached for all Development activities (January to June to 
capture year to date). 
 
The Franciscan Ministries’ newsletter was released in May- please find a copy attached. 
 
As always, thank you for your continued support of the ministries. 
 

 


